
Welcome School Year 2024-25
Kindergarten Students! 

My name is Mr. Stevens. I am the principal at               

Gulf Breeze Elementary School, home of the Dolphins.

I would like to give you some information about our

school that will be helpful to you and your parents as

you begin kindergarten this August. 

Address: 549 Gulf Breeze Parkway, 

Gulf Breeze FL 32561-4632

Main Telephone #: 850-934-5185

School Office Hours: 7:50 a.m. to 3:20 p.m.

Website: https://gbe.santarosaschools.org

First Day of School: 08-12-2024

Car Rider Drop-Off Time: 7:55 a.m.

School Starts/Late Bell Rings: 8:05 a.m.

School Ends: 2:29 p.m.

Car Rider Pick-Up Times: 2:29 to 2:40 p.m.

Please let us know if we can provide you with any

additional information you may need. 

We look forward to seeing you soon!


